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25 September 2023 
 
 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40 Central Park 
152-158 St George’s Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 
Attn: Ms Vanessa Nevjestic by email:  tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Nevjestic, 
 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Proteomics International Laboratories Ltd (ASX:PIQ) (the 
Company) requests an extension to the voluntary suspension of its securities pending the release of 
an announcement regarding the reimbursement payment rate for the PromarkerD test in the United 
States and the application for regulatory approval of the PromarkerD test in Australia. 
 
The Company estimates that it will be able to lodge an announcement on or before the 
commencement of trading on Monday, 2 October 2023. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the request should not be granted, nor of any other 
relevant information in relation to this request. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen Logan 
Company Secretary 
 
 


